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PREVENTIVE MEASURES AGAINST THE RISK OF COVID-19 

Guidelines and procedures 

Updated August 30, 20211 

 

 Reminder and clarifications 

 

CATECHETICAL ACTIVITIES AND OTHER PASTORAL MEETINGS 

Meetings are allowed to be held with a maximum of 250 participants, provided that all 

remain seated and that there is a distance of one seat between people. The number of 

people should be adjusted according to the capacity of the room to allow for distancing. 

Individuals should wear a mask or face covering and respect physical distancing. The mask 

can be removed once people are seated. Vaccination Passport is not required. 

 

PARISH HALL RENTAL 

Parishes are permitted to rent space to individuals or third-party organizations. The 

sanitary rules to be followed vary depending on the activity that will take place: 

• For a community group: Support group meetings (e.g., Alcoholics Anonymous) are 

permitted to be held with a maximum of 250 participants, provided that all remain 

seated and that a distance of one seat separates individuals. Individuals must wear a 

mask or face covering and maintain physical distance. The mask may be removed once 

individuals are seated. Indoor and outdoor recreational and sports activities must 

follow the guidelines for this type of activity.   

 

• For a wedding or funeral reception: Capacity is limited to 25 people. Physical 

distance must be respected, and face coverings must be worn. 

 
1 These measures either are in addition to, or clarify those already in force in the diocese. 


